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Star’s of the Week 
 

Hungry Caterpillar:  Tamina 
Smartest Giants:  Benny 
Rainbow Fishes: Holly 
Flat Stanley’s:  Toby  
The BFG’s:  Jack 
The Creaker’s:  Wyatt 
Billionaire Boy:  Annie 
Aslan:  Abigail 
The Borrower’s: Summer S 
The Cheshire Cat’s:  MJ 
Order of the Phoenix:  Scarlett and Karina 
Private Peaceful:  Kieran 
Kensuke:  Temperance 
The Bagheera’s:  Elizabeth 

 

School Photo Day: Monday 28th  
September 2020 

 

• Due to the current pandemic, we 

are unable to offer sibling photo’s. 

• The company we are using is 

Braiswick photography. 

• Both school and Braiswick have 

done a detailed risk assessment. 

• Photographers are unable to 

approach the children, so make 
sure hair is tied up nicely and a full 
uniform is worn on the day. 

• Photographers will be wearing full 

PPE 

• Children will stand for their picture  

• Photographers will be 2m, if not 

more away from all children. 

 

Virtual coffee morning for McMillan. 
Wednesday 7th October 2020 
10am  -  11am 
 
‘A virtual Coffee Morning is a great way to see familiar faces for a great cause. Your 
mug says a lot about you, so choose wisely - whether it's your finest china or a funny 
message. And don't forget to dress your screen backdrop - anything green or purple 
would be awesome. ‘ 

Are you interested in being a Parent Governor? 
 
These are exciting times for BPA! 
 
Like any school or academy, having committed  Governing Body mem-
bers is extremely important. 
 
Our Governing Body (GB) has a vacancy for Parents/Carers, who we 
know can bring a particularly valuable contribution to the GB. The three 
key roles of a GB in any school/academy are to: 

• Ensure that it has a clear vision, ethos and strategic direction 

• Oversee the financial performance of the school/academy 

• Monitor the educational performance of the school/academy. 

 
It’s planned that there will be six LGB meetings per school, generally held 
outside school hours, usually starting late afternoon. Travelling expenses 
are available. 
 
Are you interested in finding out more? If so, please contact Sam Corbett, 
Clerk to the LGB. Sam is contactable on 01226  720741 or by email 
(s.corbett@wellspringacademies.org.uk) 
 
If you want to apply Sam will talk you through the application process, 
which is very straightforward. 
 
Why  not give it a go. 

Photo Gallery 

Year 4 swimming will take place every Tuesday afternoon during school time. 

Diary Dates: 
 

• Monday 28th September:  Whole school picture day. 

• Wednesday 7th October: Flu Immunisation 

• Wednesday 7th October: Virtual coffee morning for McMillan 

10am  -  11am 

• Friday 23rd October : Last day of school  for the October 

holidays. 

• Monday 2nd November: Back to school 

• Monday 16th November: Wear odd socks for Anti-Bullying 

week 

What a wonderful week our pupils have had in 

school. It warms my heart each day to see 

pupils learning in classrooms and most 

importantly enjoying their time back in 

school. 

Attached to the newsletter is our “Action Plan 

on a Page.” I hope this gives all parent/carers a 

real clear oversight of our school improvement 

focuses in school for this academic year. We are 

absolutely committed to continuing our 

improvement journey for the whole school 

community regardless of COVID19 to ensure 

our school is the best it can be. Please do not 

hesitate to contact me if you wish to share your 

thoughts. 
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